
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 241116. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

To whom it may concern. 

We would like to make a Freedom of Information request for a list of all the 
Ambulance Stations in your Trust. 

Why do we want these? 

Amongst our customers we have the Home Office, MoD, National Crime 
Agency, Met Police, British Transport Police, and other security agencies. 
 
We do not want the Ambulance station locations for directing people to them 
but more for planning and spatial analysis alongside our other data like Police 
and Fire Stations. 

We do not allow out data to be used for any marketing purposes. 

A list of our locations can be found on our website here: Our Locations - NHS South 
East Coast Ambulance Service 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


